
Interfaith Works is sponsoring a 
screening of the documentary, 
“Doctrine of Discovery: In the Name 
of Christ.”  

This 43-minute documentary 
introduces the history of the 
Doctrine of Discovery, its basis in 
Christian theology, its effects on 
Indigenous Peoples today, and how 
we might start to undo it. The film 
features interviews with Indigenous 
scholars, leaders, and activists 
from around the world, as well as 
Christian theologians and pastors. 

Join others from various faith 
and religious communities across 
Thurston County to watch the 
documentary and participate in 
small facilitated groups to process 
the film with a supplied study guide 
and discussion prompts.

THURSDAY
June 9, 2022
7-9 p.m.
ZOOM
This event is held on Zoom

JOIN US ON ZOOM

Visit us online for more information.
Interfaith-Works.org/Events

SCREENING OF
DOCTRINE OF DISCOVERY:

In the Name of Christ
(with facilitated discussion groups following the screening)

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84085200111
https://www.interfaith-works.org/events.html

